
 

SHARE YOUR STORY… 
Have you ever thought about how it 
would be to publish your story in the 

Grapevine? 

On November 19th from 1:00-4:00 pm 
Eastern Time, Area 29’s Grapevine 

Committee is presenting a workshop 
which will give you information on how 
to submit your story.  You will hear from 
members who will share their experience 

of having been published as well as 
panels, jokes and more. 

 
Join us on Zoom  

ID 818 4649 3211 

Passcode 311210 
  


